
2025 St Peter Chanel Sports Club Newsletter Term 2 Week 2 

SPORT PARENT LEADS 

AIMS Games - Miha Brown, spcaimsgames@gmail.com 
Basketball - Andre Rumney, andre.rumney@gmail.com 
Gymnastics - Sandra Elliott-Brown, spcsecretary2020@gmail.com 
Netball - Miha Brown, spcsecretary2020@gmail.com 
Splash Polo - Sandra Elliott-Brown, spcsecretary2020@gmail.com 
Touch - Jo McLaren, jo.mclaren@hotmail.co.nz 

TERM 2 SPORTS FEES - COMING SOON 

Thank you to everyone who is playing and supporting sport at 
SPC this Term. Invoices will be sent out soon - please pay 
promptly. We have already paid all the teams’ Club fees so our 
balance sheet is in the red! Go sport!  

An extreme off-road running event for Yrs 3-8, $30 per entry. Only 3 
spots left for our school team in Hamilton on Wednesday, 11 June 2025. 
To join our school team, click on the following link JTGG Registration  

JUNIOR TOUGH GUY & GAL CHALLENGE - 3 spots left! 

A massive THANK YOU to all of our wonderful sports sponsors! Your 
kindness and generosity mean so much to us and we truly appreciate you 
all. Thank you for helping make SPC sport outstanding!  

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR SPC SPORTS SPONSORS! 
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ALL TOUCH & BASKETBALL SINGLETS DUE BACK NOW 

All touch and basketball players:  

UNLESS YOU ARE PLAYING BASKETBALL FOR SPC IN 
TERM 2  

please wash and return your singlet as soon as possible. 

Any singlet not returned will incur a cost for replacement. 

NETBALL 

The winter netball season began on Tuesday for our year 3/4 SPC Stars 
team. For many of our players this is a new game of netball, being 5 a 
side and new rules/format.  

We were lucky with a beautiful but cool evening for netball. We played 
against Rotokauri and despite the game not going in our favour the girls 
showed a lot of commitment to having fun on court but also remembered 
our footwork skills we had learnt at our Monday practice. Player of the 
Day this week went to Briar, well done on a fabulous start of the netball 
season. Coach Melissa 


